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NOTES FROM THE
PRESIDENT

Hello NCSC Members!
I hope everyone who was able
to join us for our first monthly
social in September had a great
time! If you couldn't join us, no
worries, our 2nd VP has a fun
night planned for the October
social! Dress up in your finest
"decades" costume and join us
on October 26. Can't make it to
the monthly

socials? Sub-clubs are also going strong, so find your
favorites and join in! We have seven clubs to choose
from this year, with varied meeting times and places.

Do you have your tickets for our Tree and Wreath
Auction? NCSC's largest fundraiser of the year is right
around the corner on November 17. This is sure to be
a beautiful evening full of merriment and fundraising
galore for our scholarship and grant programs. Please
note that this event is open to all, so feel free to share
the QR code with your friends and neighbors. 

As always, please reach out to me or any of our board
members if you have any comments or suggestions.
Thank you, and here's to a glorious fall in the North
Country!

SUB-CLUBS
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TREE AND WREATH
The NCSC proudly presents the 13th annual, Tree and
Wreath Auction! Ticket sales are officially open and we
cannot wait to celebrate this evening with all of you! The
Tree and Wreath Auction is the NCSC’s largest annual
event. Each year we showcase our generous donors who
aid us in our mission of raising funds for the club’s
Scholarship and Grant programs. Scan the QR code and
purchase your ticket today!


